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Disaster Recovery Plan implementation complete 
Following the announcement made to the market yesterday, Wellington Capital Limited advises that the 
successful implementation of its disaster recovery plan has been completed. 

Managing Director Jenny Hutson said ‘We would like to thank all stakeholders and investors for their 
patience during this time. My team would particularly like to thank all of the emergency services personnel 
and essential service providers who assisted in the making safe of our premises, and indeed many other 
premises in our building during the hours which followed the electrical fault.  

We have been advised by our registry services provider, who are located in the same building, that they have 
also successfully implemented their disaster recovery plan and are fully operational.’ 
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